
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Forthcoming building work 
School is about to embark on an extensive roof repair on our Key Stage 2 building, similar to the work that 
was carried out on our front building at this time last year. We are hoping that it will be a quicker timescale 
than last year, although it won’t be a quick piece of work and may lead to pockets of disruption because 
of scaffolding needs. No meetings have taken place yet but the Local Authority have informed us that 
initial meetings will probably take place before half term, with scaffolding possibly going up at half term. 
Until we have these meetings we won’t know for sure which areas will be affected and if the timings of 
breaks and lunch will need to be changed for the older children. Watch for more information in 
forthcoming newsletters. 
 
May Day Holiday 
Usually this holiday occurs on the first Monday in May - this year being Monday 4th May. However, the 
bank holiday this year will be on Friday 8th May to coincide with the 75th anniversary of VE Day. School 
will be open as normal on Monday 4th May. 
 

Pegswood Community Hub 

A reminder that tonight is the first event at Pegswood Community Hub – a ‘Bingo and Dingbats’ evening.  
The second evening is to celebrate Chinese New Year with home cooked Chinese food, next Friday 7th 
February.  
 
Both events are ticketed and tickets to the Chinese celebrations must be booked in advance. Please see 
the posters in our noticeboard for more details. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 14th February  School closes for half term 
Monday 24th February School opens after half term 
Thursday 5th March   World Book Day 
Friday 13th March  Sport Relief 
Tuesday 24th March  Bookshop 
Friday 27th March  Nursery Open afternoon 
    No afternoon Nursery session 
Monday 30th March  Parent/Carer Evening 
Wednesday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Friday 3rd April   Easter egg competition 
    House non-uniform day 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Monday 20th April  School opens for summer term 
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